
         

 

St. John the Baptist  

Byzantine Ruthenian Catholic Church 

100 St John’s Dr 
Trumbull, Connecticut 06611-5447 

 
Parish contact information 
tel: (203) 377-5967 
fax: (203) 377-5968 
e-mail: stjohntrumbull@gmail.com 
website: www.stjohntrumbull.org 
Served by: Mr. John Bayusik, Cantor  
 Rev. Hryhoriy Lozinskyy, Parish 
Priest & Administrator 

Confessions: half an hour before/ 
after each service or by appointment 
Sunday Liturgy: 9.30AM 
Sick Calls: As scheduled, 
or anytime in case of an emergency 
Readings and Music May 8: 
Acts 9:32–42; John 5:1–15 
Festal Tone 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WELCOME TO ST JOHN’S 

 

“For my house shall be called a house of prayer for all peoples” (Isaiah 56:7) We welcome all visitors 

and new members to our parish family and hope you will become an active part of our parish 

community by participating fully in our spiritual and social life. We are delighted to welcome you! 

With faith, hope, and love as we continue our journey together, 

Fr Gregory and parish family 

 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE MAY 8–15    

    

Sunday May 8 – Sunday of the Paralytic Man/Mother’s Day 

9.00am – Matins 

9.30am – Divine Liturgy, for all our living mothers, Panachida for the deceased mothers 

 

Thursday May 12 – Epiphanius and Germanus Bishops 

7.00pm – Online Bible Study on the Book of Exodus, session 1 

 

Friday May 13 – Glyceria Martyr 

12.00pm – Divine Liturgy 

 

Saturday May 14 – Isidore Martyr 

10.00am – Moleben (Prayer Service) to the Mother of God 

2.30/4pm – Confessions and Private Prayer 

 

Sunday May 15 – Sunday of the Samaritan Woman 

9.00am – Matins 

9.30am – Divine Liturgy, +John Cizik, by Laila Vassell 

 

 



Weekly Bulletin May 8, 2022 

COLLECTIONS AND ATTENDANCE 

 

May 1, 2022: Collections – $4,457.00; Attendance – 63 

May God bless you abundantly for your faithful participation and generous support! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

May – Month of Prayer to the Mother of God. This year the Moleben to the Mother of God will be 

celebrated again on Saturdays at 10am in front of the beautiful mosaics outside. These are the days 

when the Moleben will be celebrated: May 7, 14, 21, 28. Please join us for this beautiful service as 

we present all our intentions to the Mother of God and ask for her protection 

Mother’s Day. Sunday May 8, 2022 is the Mother’s Day. At today’s liturgy we remember all our 

living and deceased mothers. May God grant peace, health, and happiness to our living mothers 

and may the memory of our deceased mothers be eternal! 

Ladies Guild Fundraiser. Pampered Chef Party, Saturday May 21st, 11:30 am - 2:30 PM. Space is 
limited so if you are planning to attend, please add your name to the sign-up sheet in the 
vestibule. 

Ladies Guild Meeting. The Ladies Guild will hold their next meeting on Sunday, May 15th 
following Divine Liturgy. New members are welcome! 

Bible Study. St John’s next online Bible Study will focus on the second book of the Old Testament 

– Book of Exodus. It presents a great story of the deliverance of the Israelites by the powerful hand 

of God. Ancient story that has many messages for nowadays. The sessions will be held on 

Thursdays May 12, 19, 26, June 2, 9, 16 at 7pm. All are welcome! 

Parish Picnic. Please mark you calendar: St John’s parish picnic will take place on Sunday June 

12th, following the Divine Liturgy. It is a great occasion to spend some time together as parish 

community! Please come and bring a family member and/or friend! 

Update on the Bishop’s Appeal. The Bishop’s Appeal 2021 continues through June.  So far 30 families 

have pledged 6,150.00 toward our goal of 15,440.00. If the parish reaches the goal, it will receive back %40 

of the whole amount. It is possible to pledge by sending the check made payable to the Eparchy of 

Passaic or online at the Eparchial website: www.eparchyofpassaic.com. 

Byzanteen Youth Rally. Every two years four Byzantine Catholic Eparchies throughout the 

country organize the rally for the Byzentine teens (ages 13–19). This event offers possibility to meet 

other young people who share the same faith and traditions, there are celebrations and moments 

for games and fun. This year the event will take place on June 30 through July 3rd and it will be 

held at Mount St Mary’s University in Emmitsburg, MD. The keynote speaker is superbowl 

champion Matt Birk. If you wish to attend, please talk to the Father. 


